HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN

EXECUTIVE SESSION

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2011 – 9:55 P.M.

SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM

-------------------------------------------------------------

Moved by Garron and seconded by Roy, the Board voted as follows to enter into Executive Session with Selectmen Troy Garron, Kim Roy and Michael Schleiff to discuss collective bargaining:

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Michael J. Schleiff
	-
	Yes


FIREFIGHTERS NEGOTIATIONS

Moved by Roy and seconded by Garron, the Board unanimously agreed to amend the date of grandfathering “sick leave buy back” from July 1, 2011 to July 12, 2011.
PATROL OFFICER NEGOTIATIONS

Due to the hiring of his son, Michael W. Schleiff as a Patrol Officer on the Halifax Police Department, Selectmen Michael J. Schleiff can no longer act on Police negotiations.  

Moved by Roy and seconded by Garron, the Board voted as follows to assign Garron as the Selectmen negotiator for Police negotiations.
	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Michael J. Schleiff
	-
	Abstained


Moved by Garron and seconded by Roy, the Board voted as follows to come out of Executive Session at 10:00 p.m.:

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Michael J. Schleiff
	-
	Yes


---------------------------------------------------

Troy E. Garron

Clerk

/pjm

